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Distance Learning Programs  
Education Rangers are bringing Kenai Fjords National Park to you! Live virtual programs are 
available through videoconference in January, February and March. Sign up now for the 2017 
season!                   
                                                                                                                 

                                                                                                   

  

  

Listening to the Ice 
Grades 5-8 
What are global warming and climate change? How 
are they caused, and how they are impacting our 
planet? A Ranger will use Kenai Fjords National Park 
as a looking glass through which to observe our 
planets health.  The ranger will engage students 
with questions, video content and other techniques 
in order to broaden their local and global 
understanding of climate change and leave them 
with a hopeful attitude about the future of our 
natural environment.  

Glacier Tracks for Grades 3-6 Coming in 2017! 
          

What is Our Role in Ocean Stewardship? 
Grades 10 -12   
A Ranger will guide students through a facilitated 
dialogue focused on marine debris as a global ocean 
issue. Instead of handing out answers the ranger will 
ask questions aimed to engage students in a 
meaningful conversation. This program will be 
supplemented with photo and video content including 
information. Some setup and participation is required 
by the teacher.

Conservation Career Opportunities for Youth 
Grades 8 -12 
This program will give students a chance to learn of 
career opportunities in the conservation field. The 
Ranger will answer questions on what it is like to 
work for the National Park Service and will discuss 
job and internship opportunities available to ages 15 
and up through National Parks and partners such as 
Student Conservation Association and Youth 
Conservation Corps.



Talk to your IT department about getting your school H.323 videoconference ready! 
Register for classes by creating a log-in on www.CILC.org  
Please contact Fiona North with questions or to receive email updates about program 
availability. 
Fiona_North@nps.gov           
(907) 422-0532                                                              
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